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Our topic is ... 
This term we will have two mini topics.  These will 
be looking at the impact people in the past and 
inventions have had on our lives. Primary 3’s will 
look at individual inventors such as Alexander 
Graham Bell.  
 
We will also be learning about different types of 
forces. We will be carrying out different 
experiments to see how a force can change the 
speed, direction or shape of an object. We will 
also be exploring magnets and how they work.  
 

Reminders 
 

*Please remember PE Kits this term.  These should be left in 
school as the children have PE twice a week and need to have 
them readily available.  
 
*Reading will be given out throughout the week.  Could you 
please check and sign this as it helps us know it has been 
completed. 
 
*This term it is important the children have hats, scarves and 
gloves as children are encouraged to go outside in all weathers. 
 
*On a Tuesday we will be taking part in Forest Schools. Can all 
children please ensure they have wellies and outdoor clothing. 
 
*See-saw is now up and running and work will be added weekly. 
Please ensure you have signed up to access you child’s uploads. 
The children are very excited about sharing their learning with 
you. 

 

 
Main outcomes to be covered this term… 

Maths      
 

This term we will be learning about numbers and place value. We will be looking at the value of numbers and how we can 
represent numbers visually using differing concrete materials. Some pupils will be looking at numbers before, after and in 
between. Some within 10 and some within 20. Others will be looking at 10/100 more than and less than within 1000. We are also 
looking at different 2D and 3D shapes.  We will be looking at their properties and what 3D nets look like. We will also be learning 
about both shape and number sequences.  
 
Literacy   
 

The ‘Bees’ are working hard on learning our initial sounds. We’re having great fun learning the actions and songs to go along with 
our sounds.   
The ‘Ladybirds’ and ‘Butterflies’ are now working on putting two letters together to make a single sound e.g. ‘oo.’ They are also 
working on recognising and spelling some Tricky Words.  
The ‘Spiders’ are continuing to learn more complex and tricky sounds. They are working hard on developing their story telling 
within their writing using interesting adjectives and WOW words. 
 
Health and Well being 
 
This term we will have three main social focusses within play.  We have been thinking about how we do these well and what 
they look like.  They are listening, sharing and verbal communication.   
 
We are also continuing to learn about how to keep ourselves safe in different situations.   
 

 
This term in PE we will be working with Mrs Sutherland on gymnastics. They will also have Art with Ms Gatherum who will be 
doing poly printing with them.  They will also be focussing on different facial features and where they are positioned. On a 
Thursday they have Kodaly.  
 


